CITY OF PORT ALBERNI

PUBLIC NOTICE

(September 6, 2024)

AUDIT COMMITTEE MEETING
(RESCHEDULED)

Please be advised that the Audit Committee meeting
scheduled for Tuesday, September 24, 2024 has been
rescheduled and will be held on Tuesday, October 1, 2024 at
9:30 am in the Council Chambers of City Hall, 4850 Argyle
Street.
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